
Kallumkal, Sebastian (DEQ) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Kallumkal, Sebastian (DEQ) 
Monday, October 28, 2013 10:51 AM 
'Thomas J. Spencer' 
Ethridge, Christopher (DEQ) 
RE: Vapor Recovery- 16410 Common Road Roseville Ml48066 

Thank you for your response to the violation notice and for your decision to install the vapor recovery system on the 
loading rack. Please include more information on the response such as how much is your annual gasoline throughput, 
why you decided to install the vapor recovery system, when the installation would be completed, etc. Please refer to 
the violation notice for details items to be included in the response letter. 

The violation notice also requested information on your annual throughput and records of daily logs for September and 
October. Please submit these records with our response. 

Please submit your response by November 1, 2013. 

·Thank you. 

Sebastian G. Kallumkal 
Sr. Env. Engineer 
MDEQ/Air Quality Division 
S. E. Michigan District Office 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, Michigan 48092 
kallumkals@michiqan.gov 
(586) 753 3738 (0) 
(586) 753 3731 (F) 

From: Thomas J. Spencer [mailto:tjs@spenceroil.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 8:34AM 
To: Kallumkal, Sebastian (DEQ) 
Subject: Vapor Recovery- 16410 Common Road Roseville MI 48066 

Sebastian, 

This email serves as notice that we will be installing vapor recovery for our gasoline loading dock. 

Thom Spencer 
Spencer Oil Company 


